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Calendar of Events 
September 
12-19 - Myers Mallory Offering and Week of 
 Prayer for State Missions 
14 - Executive Committee Meeting - 7:00 PM 
23 - Ministers’ Meeting - McLin’s - 11:00 AM 
October 
7 - Widows’ Ministry Meeting - 6:30 PM 
14 - Annual Meeting - 6:30-8:30 PM 
28 - Ministers’ Meeting - 11:00 AM 

 

 

 I am writing just a couple days after Hurricane Ida 
made landfall. Our Disaster Relief Team has been in                
communication with the State Director. They are                            
anticipating leaving in a couple of days. 

  It would be difficult for me to express how much I  
appreciate the men and women who trained for this kind of mission, 
then take vacation time in order to go to help people in distress. They 
go, not to help their families or kinsmen, but to give up their time,            
energy, and training to help people they don’t even know. They go to 
make life better for victims of natural disaster. 

Their going and working is a testimony of their Christian walk. 
These workers talk about how the Lord has blessed them and saved 
them. They go to honor Him, to serve others in His name, and                    
hopefully, to introduce people to Him. Their work is difficult, tiring, 
and dangerous. They gladly put their lives on the line. 

All of us should be proud of them. They not only represent the 
Lord, they represent us here in Coffee County. Their efforts should             
inspire many of our people to take the training and join them in their 
heroic efforts. 

Let me thank the WMU association team for leading us to do the 
annual Prayer Walk of Schools. Peggy Stroud takes the primary role in 
getting everything set for this endeavor. Because of Covid, numbers 
were down quite a bit from previous years. Still, nearly 300 people 
gathered at schools across our county to pray for the students and 
school workers. If ever our children and faculty/administration/staff 
needed prayer, it is now. So, thank you WMU and all the people who 
took part in leading at the various schools. Thank you to everyone who 
made it a priority to pray for these people. May we be praying for them 
throughout the year! 

A Visit With Dr. John 

Ministers’ Meeting 

 

September 23, 2021 at 11:00 AM  
 

Pastor Straight Talk     
 

McLin’s Restaurant, Daleville  

Lee Street Baptist Church 
Seeking a temporary/fill-in pianist 

 

For more info or to apply contact the church 
office at (334) 347-4981. 

First Baptist Church Elba has around 100 
Baptist Hymnals  

that are free to a church.  
Copyright date is 1991. 

Contact the church office at 334-897-2246. 

Annual Church Profiles 
have been sent out. Please 

encourage your church 
clerk to complete your 

church profile. 

CCBA Annual Meeting 
 

October 14, 2021 
 

6:30-8:30 PM 
 

Zion Chapel Baptist Church  
 

Speaker: Dr. Michael Mynatt 
 

Music: Old Southern Gospel 

It’s time to elect messengers for the 2021 Annual Meeting. 
October 14, 2021 at Zion Chapel Baptist Church 

County Line Baptist Church has a piano 
they would like to give to someone.  

Call the church office at 334-347-6082  
for more details.  

Myers Mallory Offering and Week of Prayer for State Missions 
 

September 12-19, 2021 

Widows’ Ministry Meeting 
 

October 7, 2021 at 6:30 PM 
 

Guest Speaker: Alisha Lewis with 
Pathways Professional Counseling 

Disaster Relief Donations 
 

Donations can be sent to Alabama State Board of Missions. Mark the 
checks for Disaster Relief - Hurricane Ida. Donations can also be made 
online at sbdr.org. You can also send donations to our office and we can 

forward them to ALSBOM. If you would like to make donations to 
Coffee Baptist Disaster Relief Team be sure to mark checks for CCBA 
Disaster Relief. No clothing and food donations are needed at this time. 

Only monetary donations are being accepted.   


